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Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968 3000 GeorgeWashington Way Richland, Washington 99352 (509)372-5000

March 22, 1984
G01-84-0080

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Attention: J.B. Martin, Regional Administrator

Subject: NUCLEAR PROJECTS N0. 1 AND 4
DOCKET NOS. 50-460 AND 50-513
QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM DESCRIPTION

' Reference: Letter G01-83-0115, dated March 25, 1983, same subject

As required by 10CFR50.54(a), attached are the Quality Assurance program
descriptions which are currently being implemented at WNP-1/4. The only changes
which have been made since the submittal which was transmitted via the above noted
reference are position title changes, minor organizational structure changes,
several editorial changes and an update of the general list of documents controlled
by UE&C document control procedures.

Deviation No.17.1-6 (WP) Rev. 2 includes a proposed organization change which has
been submitted to the NRC for approval by WNP-2. Although not yet received, NRC
approval is expected in the near term. Due to the current extended construction
delay at WNP-1/4, this anticipated organizational change does not effect the
activities currently taking place on the Project.

Should you have any uestions regarding this subject please advise.

R.W. Root, J . -
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